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The Australian Land Conservation Alliance’s seventh annual Private Land Conservation 
Conference (PLC23: Unite for Nature) will be held on Ngunnawal Country at the National 
Convention Centre in Canberra from October 16-18. The conference brings together the 
land conservation sector through a shared vision of a healthy and resilient Australia. 
 
Nature’s central role as a keystone of wellbeing, food security, and economic and cultural 
strength is well recognized across Australia. From Parliament to communities, around 
dinner tables and board tables, at farm and school gates, society is taking note and steps to 
remedy its declining condition. Together, the land conservation community and its allies are 
driven by a collective responsibility to reverse nature loss.  
   
The Unite for Nature conference is an unparalleled opportunity for conservation 
practitioners to come together to support and progress the sector’s knowledge and capacity 
for change. In response to the unfolding nature crisis, this year’s conference will highlight 
the increasingly critical role of private land conservation and showcase innovative 
collaborations, long-standing partnerships, and visionary thinking that are unlocking 
financial tools and resources, galvanizing on-the-ground action, and forging networks to 
catalyze management, protection, and restoration of Country. 
  
To register for the conference please visit the PLC23 Unite for Nature 
website: https://www.alcaconference.org.au/. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have news? Share updates from your organization or country by emailing ilcn@lincolninst.edu. 

https://www.alcaconference.org.au/

